
December 6, 2021 

Board Workshop 

5:30 p.m. 

 

The board workshop was held at 5:30 pm on Dec 6, 2021 in the HS media center. It 
was called to order at 5:30 pm with all board members present, including 
Superintendent Cracraft.  
 
Bond was an item on the agenda.  Minutes for the design of preschool and k-5 building 
were received. The major cost is from the elevations of the property - both over budget 
but should come down as we were aware of this. Overspending will need to be looked 
at because we need to get all items asked for the bond. 
 
Safety and security was an issue with many due to the recent tragedy at Oxford 
Community Schools.  However, a lot of the security stuff at the forefront of bond for 
building and working with the police chief to make thing happen.  Also ALICE Drill. 
 
New position to help out in the Business Office (see the position description for Olivet 
handed out to all board members).  This position would be primarily to help Carol with 
the task of doing more of what Katie's doing now but should be an administrative 
position not a teaching position. Testing is a big part of this. 
 
Other items was more discussed about the position of should we post only internally or 
external also. 
 
The workshop adjourned at 7:35pm. 


